~= Nicor Gas

February 10, 2025

Email: TMarshall@publichealth.wincoil.gov
RE: GAS SERVICE TERMINATION

Dear Resident,

This letter is to confirm that as of August 29, 2018, Nicor Gas has completed the termination of
the gas service at: 438 Vista Ter, Rockford, IL, 61102

All service connections and all equipment such as meters and/or regulators have been removed. Any
remaining piping has been capped in a safe manner.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call our Scheduling Department at, 1-800-730-6114 option
3.

Sincersly,
Nicor Gas Company
Field Administration Support

Cc:LP



Todd Marshall

= = = —=
From: SOGAS NG Scheduling <G2NGSCHEDULING@southernco.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 12:58 PM
To: Todd Marshall
Subject: 438 Vista Ter, Rockford, IL, 61102

| Warning: Unusual sender <g2ngscheduling@southernco.com>
| You don't usually receive emails from this address. Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions.



